Email to be sent to:
 
Clifford@tv3.co.za
 
CC Nicole.Katts@stellenbosch.gov.za

brandwachtrezoning@gmail.com

 
 Dear Mr C Heys,
 
As a resident of Brandwach/Dalsig/Stellenbosch (choose applicable) and the owner of land adjoining the land concerned/my rights and legitimate expectations may be affected by the approval of the Application (choose applicable). I have an interest in the Application for rezoning of the remainder of the farm Brandwacht no 1049, Stellenbosch and would like to exercise my rights to submit comments on the Application. 

A notice of the Application dated 1 September 2022 was given to a limited number of residents in Upper Brandwacht. However, given the huge potential detriment that the Application will have on me as a resident of Brandwacht/Dalsig/Stellenbosch (choose applicable), to the many of the neighbouring suburbs and to Stellenbosch as a whole should this application be approved, the deadline for submitting comments on 3 October 2022 does not give me adequate time to prepare my comments sufficiently. Given the fact that the deadline was put in the middle of the public school holidays I also question your sincerity in enabling the public to participate in the Application process as per the Stellenbosch Municipality Land use Planning By-Law. 
 
I therefore request that I be granted an extension to submit my comments on the Application, as has already been granted to residents, by 24 November 2022.

I trust that you deal with this matter urgently and look forward to your response by the end of business day. 
 
With kind regards,
 
Name 
Address
Email 


